From: Susanne

Sent: Tuesday, 5 May 2015 12:19 PM

To: medboardconsultation

Subject: Consultation Registered Medical Practitioners who provide Cosmetic Medical and Surgical

Procedures

Dear Sir,

I have just been informed that changes may be made regarding cosmetic nurse injectors.

I have been seeing my cosmetic nurse Trish Matheson for a number of years now and found her to be very thorough and professional.

I only have a small amount of botox administered.

I have been assessed by doctor on real time video . Questions on health , medications & allergies along with advice on alternatives to what I actually wanted. Complications and side effects and how to manage them have all been discussed.

Reading material is also freely available.

I have a consent form to read and sign.

I cannot see reason to change this situation as I am receiving quality professional care from Trish.

Maybe more so than seeing a Medical Practitioner.

Kind Regards

Susanne